
A Message from the Dean 

We strive to develop medical professionals who will be able 

to respond to social needs. 

  

With the advancement of medical care, our social needs for 

pharmaceutical education are changing in terms of content and 

quality. At present, society not only demands medical professionals 

who have specialized knowledge in medicine, but also those who 

are equipped with the skills and attitude to respond to the needs of 

patients and the public, those who can take on the role of 

pharmacists in team medical care, and those who can make a wide 

range of contributions to medicine through the development of 

medicine for advanced medical care and other means. Given such demands, the School of 

Pharmaceutical Sciences, based on the university's educational philosophy of linking and 

integrating health care, medical care, and welfare, has been striving to develop medical 

professionals who will be able to respond to changes in advanced medical care and social needs 

by instilling students with a rich sense of humanity and high ethical standards that they will need 

as medical professionals. 
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